
 

 

Satisfaction Survey 

After one year of existence, ERN-EYE organized its third important meeting from 
March 26th to 27th 2018 in Tallinn, Estonia. The General Annual Meeting gathered 
nearly 60 people from the HCPs of the 13 member countries of the network, as well 
as invited speakers. 

This meeting made it possible to fix the goals for the year 2 of ERN-EYE and allowed to 
continue an active collaboration within the overall network and the working groups. 
The result of the progress of the work will be presented during the next meeting, a 
workshop dedicated to genetic testing, that will be held in Florence from the 10th to 
the 12th October 2018. 

Many participants responded to the satisfaction survey following the meeting. The 
results showed that the participants were overall rather very satisfied with the 
meeting. The only point that was mentioned is that some participants were not able 
to advance as much as they would have liked in the working groups. 

This will be particularly taken into account for the next meeting that will be held in 
the Hospital of Florence and will last two days and a half. 

In the following graphs, you find all the answers of the survey in the detail.  
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We noted that the participants were generally satisfied with the progress and 
organization of the General Meeting. However, the duration of two days seemed too 
long or too short for some of them.  

 

 

In general, the meeting lived up to my 
expectations 

Very satisfied

Satisfied

Not satisfied

The duration of the meeting was 

Appropriate

Too short

Too long
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The ERN-EYE team is doing its best to help participants during registration and on site 
at meetings. For future meetings, we will continue to do to the maximum so that 
each participant receives all the information they need. 

 

 

 

Meeting registration was efficient and 
straightforward 

Very satisfied

Satisfied

Not satisfied

Meeting staff/officials were  
generally helpful 

Very satisfied

Satisfied

Not satisfied
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The internet access and the sound were much better in Tallinn than in Mont Saint-
Odile and the results of the satisfaction survey is much more positive about those 
points. 

 

 

 

The quality of the sound in the meeting 
rooms was good 

Very satisfied

Satisfied

Not satisfied

Internet access was good and reliable 

Very satisfied

Satisfied

Not satisfied
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The goal of the meeting was to provide the opportunity for all participants to work 
together, give them the opportunity to advance in their work, as well as to provide 
them with useful documents and content. In view of the results mentioned above, it 
seems that the objective has been achieved, even if some participants were not 
able to advance as much as they would have liked in the working groups. 

 

 

The meeting sessions offered valuable 
insights for ERN-EYE 

Very satisfied

Satisfied

Not satisfied

The meeting outputs will be useful to my work and 
my work related to ERN-EYE 

Very satisfied

Satisfied

Not satisfied
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